
Kankakee	Valley	Park	District	
Public	Hearing	

December	19,	2016	
	

The	Public	Hearing	was	called	to	order	at	5:04	pm	by	President	Hollis.		Those	present	for	roll	call	
were	Commissioner	D.	Tucker,	M.	Mullady,	L.	Cooper	and	D.	Skelly.	Others	present:	Director	
Heitz,	Superintendent	Collins,	Superintendent	Woodard,	Attorney	Coghlan.	
	
Open	Communications	–	Public	Comments	
	
Public	hearing	regarding	proposed	tax	levy	increase	for	the	Kankakee	Valley	Park	District	for	the	
fiscal	year	2017-2018.	
	
ADJOURN	MEETING	
A	motion	to	adjourn	the	meeting	was	made	at	5:06	pm	by	Commissioner	Tucker,	seconded	by	
Commissioner	Mullady.		Upon	voice	vote,	all	ayes,	motion	carried.			
	
Respectfully	submitted:	Melissa	Woodard	


